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Headteacher Update
Friday 28th March 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
We have come to the end of our spring term – it may have been short, but we have certainly packed a lot in! We have had much to celebrate including two successful residential visits and a number of enrichment day trips. We have welcomed parents into school for family lunch weeks and enjoyed sharing the children’s work in some of our class assemblies. We have also had plenty of sporting success with a number of our teams. 
Today we were happy to welcome Pastor Dave to lead our Easter assembly; we remembered the Christian story of Easter and the children enthusiastically joined together to sing Spring Chicken, which is a firm favourite of staff and children alike. 
As we enter the summer term we are looking forward to some warm (and hopefully dry) weather. Please make sure children bring water bottles to school each day. This is especially important in the summer term as children can easily become dehydrated as the classrooms become warmer. 
Dates for your diaries: 
	Event
	Date
	Time
	Classes involved

	Non-Uniform – donation of £1 for FOLPS
	Thursday 28th March 
	All day
	All classes

	Break up for spring break
	Thursday 28th March 
	3.15pm
	All classes 

	Return to school 
	Monday 15th April
	8.30am
	All classes

	Bank Holiday – day off
	Monday 6th May 
	All day 
	All classes

	Year 6 SATS week
	Mon 13th May – Fri 17th May
	Every day
	Year 6



Please be reminded that tomorrow is the last day of term and children may come to school in non-uniform. We are asking for a donation of £1 towards PTA/FOLPS funds. 
On behalf of all the staff we would like to wish you a wonderful spring break and we look forward to seeing everybody on Monday 15th April. 

Kind regards,
Mrs Harrison and Mrs Guy
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